
September 15, 1920

Dear Sir--

I have your letters of September 1st and

11th and in reply beg to advise you that we got in

touch with the Militia Department and have been

advind that in their communication to you they

 Schated that the cheque for $174.00 would be forwarded

but as yet this has not been done. To doubt we will

now receive same in the course of a few days and

will deal with the matter immediately.

Yours very truly,

Anting Deputy Superintendent General

Chef C.J. Logan.

Middlemiss, Ont.
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